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Luxembourg, 8 August 2014

Dear Commissioner General,

We are following with great concern the development of the Middle East conflict and especially
its breaches of international humanitarian law and human rights. We are shocked and outraged
to observe that civilians, including many children, are bearing the brunt of the worsening
violence.

While the Luxembourg Human Rights Commission has no mandate to speak out directly on the

Middle East conflict, it is deeply concerned by the current situation.
We are convinced that this confrontation cannot be resolved by armed conflict.
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